
Important Announcement 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We are writing to inform you that our clinic's phone number will be changing. Effective 

immediately, you can reach us at our new number: 

New Phone Number: (123) 456-7890 

Please update your contacts and use this new number for all future communications. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to continuing to serve you. 

Sincerely, 

The [Clinic Name] Team 


